Graham Morris,

S, Landrace Drive,
Boothstown,
Worsley,
Manchester.
ENGLAND.

14 November, 1990.
Dear Andrzej,

Thank you for your excellent World Cup book that I received recently. The
statistics are easily the best I have come across for a book of this type.
I only wish I could understand Folish because I am certain that the text
is of equally high standard!

After receiving your book, I was able to complete the three "full" names
that I was short of for the Dutch East Indies. I was just so amazed that
you even had the date of birth for these three players. I had written to
the Indonesian FA and the Dutch FA in the past without having any success
at all.

In return, perhaps I can do you a favour. When reading your book, 1
noticed that you are missing the two qualifying results for 1950 between
Finland and Sweden (I have many World Cup books and they all overlook
these matches because they believe they were not played!).

The results that are missing are;

19.9.48 Finland 2, Sweden 2.
2.10.49 Sweden 8, Finland 1.

This information was supplied to me by Ester Kristiansson of the Svenska
Fotbollforbundet in 1988. Unfortunately, I did not ask for the referee or
the venue, but perhaps you can find this out for yourself.

My very best wishes to you,
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